
Call to Action for Increasing Diversity 

Awareness at [University Name] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As members of the [University Name] community, we have 

the responsibility to foster an inclusive and diverse environment that respects and values 

differences among us. 

In light of recent events and ongoing discussions regarding diversity, equity, and inclusion, I am 

writing to urge you to support initiatives aimed at increasing awareness and education on these 

crucial issues within our campus. 

We believe that by enhancing our programs and resources focused on diversity, we can create a 

richer academic experience for all students, allowing them to thrive both personally and 

professionally. Therefore, I propose that we: 

• Organize workshops and seminars led by guest speakers with expertise in diversity 

issues. 

• Implement a mentorship program that connects students from different backgrounds. 

• Establish a task force dedicated to reviewing and recommending diversity policies. 

By taking these steps, we can make a significant impact on our university's culture and ensure 

that every member of our community feels valued and heard. 

I appreciate your consideration of this vital matter, and I look forward to discussing ways we can 

work together to champion diversity at [University Name]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[University Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


